
Homeowners Association of Hunters Lake  

           April 17, 2023 
 
Dear Homeowner, 
 
At the December 2, 2022  HOA meeting an amendment to the Declarations of Covenants was 
proposed to all Homeowners present and by proxy via an official mailer. A vote was collected 
from all present Homeowners and through certified mail. At the January 3, 2023 HOA meeting 
HOA President Mark Doyon shared the result of the vote was the favorable passing of the 
proposed amendment. 
 
This letter is to inform you the amendment has legally been recorded into the Declaration of 
Covenants.  This was recorded on March 31, 2023, at O.R. Book 10791, at Pages 1012-1013. 
 
Please see the attached copy of the notarized Certificate of Amendment. 
 
You can access the full Declaration of Covenants and Conditions on our website at 
www.hunterslakehoa.org and click on “Deed Restrictions”.   
 
If you have questions and/or concerns, please contact: 

 
HOA Board President  

Mark Doyon  
727-337-0988 

 
HOA Board Treasurer  

Ray Goldbach  
347-613-4695 

 
Thank you for your role in maintaining and enhancing our Hunters Lake neighborhood. 
 
 
 
 
Regards, 

 

 

 

Mark Doyon 
President, Hunters Lake HOA 
 
 






